
 
 

   

Dear Friends,  
 
Thank you for attending Grow With Us: A Community Benefit 
Breakfast. We hope that you came away from the event feeling as 
inspired by the incredible speakers as we did! Their perspectives 
on centering justice, equity, and inclusion in the outdoor movement, 
and ensuring that meaningful experiences in nature be an integral 
component of every young person's education, strengthen our resolve 
to effect lasting, systems-level change in the environmental field. As 
we grow our programs in the year ahead, we invite you to stay 
connected to our work and stay motivated by the calls to action all of 
our honorees expressed.   
 



 
Congratulations again to our award recipients Andrea Fraume Valencia, 
Jim Riddell on behalf of the The Riddell Family Fund, and Kathryn Boyle 
on behalf of Kaiser Permanente, for their commitment to making the 
outdoors equitable and accessible to all. And special thanks to Youth 
Outside Board Member Laura Vollmer for supporting us in making this 
a truly memorable morning. 
 
Thank you for all of the ways you show up for Youth Outside, and for 
your advocacy on behalf of young people everywhere. 
 
Warmly,  

 
Kim Moore Bailey 
CEO 
 
P.S. Please enjoy a selection of photos from the event below. 
 
 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 


